SIS Info for AAG Meeting
December 2, 2008
9:30 a.m.
1. ROLLOVER UPDATE – 200909 and 201001 has been created in Banner.  
The Rollover and cleanup to 200909 and 201001 is complete.  You can now update schedule information on existing sections and create new sections.   The deadline to enter information for Fall 2009 and Winter 2010 for room assignments is January 19, 2009
2. REMINDER: 2008-09 CHANGES TO NORMAL CLASS SCHEDULE 
Tuesday, December 2, 2008 – is a Monday
Tuesday, April 14, 2009 - is a Friday 
3. GRADE SUBMISSION DEADLINE FOR FALL TERM COURSES.
Email from Enrica Quaroni, Associate Dean (Student Affairs) dated Dec 1, 2008

This is a reminder of grade submission deadlines for Fall term courses: All grades must be submitted by January 5, 2009 except for courses with final exams on Dec. 17-19, 2008. The deadline for these courses is January 12, 2009.  No extensions to grade submissions will be permitted past these deadlines. 

 

For Arts instructors: Also, a reminder that grade submission is part of your academic duties and, with Minerva, a simple task to perform. The task should not be given to your already very busy administrative officers. If you need help in submitting grades, please do not hesitate to contact Kim Reany.

4. GRADUATION  DEADLINE 
The Graduation Approval module on Minerva will open on December 2, 2008 for the Fall 2008 term (February 2009 Graduation, Spring 2009 Convocation). 

The deadline for submission of graduation recommendations is Wednesday, January 28, 2009 at 5:00 pm

5. FINAL ENROLMENT FIGURES FOR AGSEM
(Collective agreement, article 13.5:   By the last day of classes in each term, the Hiring Unit shall provide the Union with a list of final enrolment numbers for each course in which the Teaching Assistants were employed.)
Enrolment services will be producing a report this morning to meet the above deadline.   The information will be pulled from the course assistant page on SSASECT.   I will forward this information on your behalf to the TA Union.  I will also provide each department with a copy of their own data.  For any department who has not yet entered the TA information on Banner, we will need to submit the enrolment information separately.
6. CLASS SCHEDULE SIMULATION  #3

A third simulation based on Fall 2008 and Winter 2009 data will be run shortly. The deadline to provide feedback will be January 30, 2009.
Members of the Scheduling Project team are willing to come to department meetings in December of January to discuss the Class Schedule Simulation with you.  If you would like to set up a time please let me know; or you can contact them directly.
7. SIS OFFICE UPDATE
I'm pleased to introduce you to Kirsty McKinnon who has joined the SIS team, replacing Effie Poulis during her maternity leave.  Kirsty has been the Student Affairs Coordinator in Islamic Studies for many years and brings a wealth of experience to this position.  We are very lucky to have Kirsty as part of the SIS Specialist team and welcome her.
Eventually Kirsty will be taking over the departments that Effie supported; but until that time if you do require any SIS assistance please don't hesitate to contact us through our Help Desk (5802).   Or feel free to drop by our new office, Peterson Hall, Room 344.   If the door is open, come on in; if it's locked, sorry we missed you -- we're out helping someone else, but please come again!
